## Safety Committee Meeting May 12, 2003

On the above date the Safety Committee met and discussed the following topics:

- Copier lease will expire in July 2003. We are looking into options. Color copier that will also function as a computer color printer. Cost, slightly over what we are now paying. We have tested the unit and are very pleased with it. Gestetner DSc224
- Parking (Kathy O'Donnell) Checked with Dennis Coyne. There is nothing that we currently have that would prohibit parking on streets other than Snow Ban.
- Engine braking, Tim Martien contacted the Mayor.
- Loud stereo issue brought up at last Council meeting.
- Warning Siren. Two companies contacted. The one Chagrin used approx. \$17,700 for the necessary equipment, installation extra. The one Solon used \$36,000 to \$50,000 for the needed equipment installed. "turn key". Info sheet handed out.

Present: J. Wetzel

בשטע או

A. Lechman

S. Butz-Voss